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Civility to Highlight AAUW Maryland Fall 

Meeting 

For thousands of years, people have struggled with 

staying respectful and courteous toward others. We 

are currently seeing a huge resurgence of interest in 

civility. Each generation comes to it anew. Triggers 

include road rage, the internet, Facebook, political 

polarization, texting and tweeting. And with more 

high-speed communication and mobile devices, it’s 

tempting to participate in conversations 

instantaneously, without always thinking how our 

comments might impact others. 

The Fall Meeting will focus on the important and, 

sadly, all-too-urgent topic of civility. We will share 

insights on civility—what this concept entails and 

how we might go about restoring and maintaining 

more civil discourse and behavior in a respectful, 

functioning society. We will include such aspects as 

cyber-attacks and bullying.  

Daniel L. Buccino, Director, Johns Hopkins Civility 
Initiative will be the featured 
speaker.  He is the clinical 
manager for the Johns Hopkins 
Broadway Center for Addiction, 
the founder and director of the 
Baltimore Psychotherapy 
Institute, and an advisor and 

trainer for the International Center for Clinical 
Excellence. 

 

 

Co-Presidents’ Letter 

Join us for the Fall Meeting! 

We’re looking forward to seeing many of you at the 

October 26 Fall Meeting in Baltimore!  Thanks to 

Baltimore Branch members Dorothy Fraquelli, Jean 

Smith, Janet Moses and others for arranging for the 

Fall Meeting to take place at Grace United Methodist 

Church, which is in a lovely area of north Baltimore.  

Program V.P Tracy Lantz with help from Pat Stocker 

have scheduled a very interesting keynote speaker, 

Mr. Daniel Buccino, Director of the Johns Hopkins 

Civility Initiative.  The theme of civility will build on 

and complement the knowledge about diversity and 

inclusion we gained at the summer meeting.  This is 

an excellent opportunity to reach out and invite your 

friends, and community leaders to join us to build 

better awareness and skills to promote greater 

civility throughout our organizations, communities 

and the greater world. 

Erin Prangley and Kashay Webb, Co-Vice Presidents 

for Public Policy, are also preparing a presentation to 

inform us about plans for the upcoming legislative 

session.  

News about State Dues 

Important decisions were made at the Board 

meeting right after the summer program in 

Frederick.  The Board agreed with a proposal by Edie 

Alison to cut state dues in half for new members 

who join at Shape the Future events.  Shape the 

Future is a national AAUW program that allows 

people who join AAUW at a meeting that is 

advertised to the public to join AAUW for half the 

http://aauw-md.aauw.net/
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national dues.  Branches and states have the option, 

but are not required, to offer half-off their dues.  

Some, but not all branches offer half dues for new 

members who join at publicly advertised meetings.  

Now state dues will also be cut in half for those new 

members.   

And there’s more: Branches receive one free 

national membership for every two new members 

recruited at branch community activities. There is a 

maximum limit of three free memberships in each 

fiscal year.  Redemption forms must be completed to 

earn the free memberships.  See the AAUW website 

for more details:  

https://www.aauw.org/resource/shape-the-future-

membership-campaign/ 

Who will be the next Maryland Woman of 

Distinction? 

The Board also agreed at the Frederick meeting to 

seek to raise $20,000 to support the Women of 

Distinction ceremony held each spring at the 

National Conference for Collegiate Women Student 

Leaders (NCCWSL).  As always, this important 

challenge will need support from all branches.  The 

first step is to provide input to the committee who 

will read and discern applications and recommend 

who should be selected as the 2020 Maryland 

Woman of Distinction!  Thanks to Bea Dane, Kate 

Campbell Stevenson, Jacki Gray, Tracy Lantz, Kashay 

Webb, and Carol Mueller for taking the lead to 

identify the worthiest candidates.  We hope to be 

able to make a selection at the Board meeting in 

October. 

Be part of the leadership team! 

Volunteers are needed from Anne Arundel County, 

Easton, Frederick, and Harford County Branches to 

form the 2020 Nominating Committee.  Presidents 

of those branches may serve on the Committee or 

appoint a branch member to serve. 

All Branches are encouraged to recommend good 

candidates for President, Program VP, and 

Fundraising positions.  If you are interested yourself 

or know someone who is, don’t hesitate to contact 

the branch presidents who are responsible for this 

year’s committee. 

AAUW’s fiscal year runs from July 1 through June 30, 

so please remember to pay your dues if you haven’t 

already so that your membership will remain in 

force. 

Best wishes, 

Susan and Kate  

2020 State Convention 

Laney Forge and Roxann King, Co-Chairs, AAUW 

Anne Arundel County 

The Anne Arundel Branch of AAUW will be hosting 

the 2020 State Convention on Saturday, March 21, 

2020 in Annapolis at the Unitarian Universalist 

Church of Annapolis, 333 Dubois Road, about 1 mile 

down the road from the Maryland State House. 

Rooms have been reserved for Friday, March 20th, 

at the Country Inn and Suites by Radisson, which 

provides free parking and shuttle service to 

Annapolis locations for patrons.   

We will be dining in Annapolis on Friday evening if 

you wish to join us. We are also arranging a tour of 

the State House, the oldest U.S. state capitol in 

continuous legislative use, since 1772, prior to 

Friday's dinner. Information and Registration details 

will be announced in our next newsletter.  Put this 

date on your calendar... this will be a memorable 

time of celebrating 100 years of voting for women 

and reestablishing AAUW friendships.  

 

Maryland Woman of Distinction  

By: Bea Dane; VP for AAUW Funds 

Nomination for Maryland’s 2020 Woman of 
Distinction are due October 5th! 

At the July 2019 Board meeting, we approved our 
continued sponsorship of the Women of Distinction 
Ceremony at the $20K level.  Our awardee will speak 
at the National Conference for College Women 
Student Leaders (NCCWSL) Woman of Distinction 
ceremony in late May/early June 2020 at the 

https://www.aauw.org/resource/shape-the-future-membership-campaign/
https://www.aauw.org/resource/shape-the-future-membership-campaign/
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University of Maryland, College Park.  It draws about 
1000 college students from all over the country.   
Our most recent honorees include Judy Carbone, 
Kate Campbell Stevenson and Cleopatra Campbell.   

The criteria for nomination include the following: (1) 
the honoree will inspire the young women attending 
the conference; (2) the honoree will inspire others to 
contribute to the fund in her name; (3) AAUW 
membership and activities of the nominee will be 
considered when making the selection.  A brief 
biography and description of how the nominee 
meets the criteria should be sent to Bea Dane 
at bea_dane@comcast.net no later than October 
5th . A committee will review the nominations and 
recommend the honoree at the October 26th State 
Board meeting for approval. 

It’s not too early to start the fundraising and 
contribute to this important event. The fund number 
is 4355 – Maryland Women of Distinction (NCCWSL). 
I encourage every branch to budget a donation to 
this fund!   Branch treasurers and individuals can 
send a check to AAUW National noting the fund 
number or give me a check at the October 26th 

meeting. We will be working on getting the ability to 
donate on-line updated for the 2020 fund.    

During the fall conference 

you'll have the opportunity 

to purchase the Hear Us 

Roar! Calendar, 

celebrating the 72 year-

long movement that 

women waged to win the 

vote. Featuring original 

artwork, archival photos and graphics the calendar 

amplifies the ignored or suppressed voices of 

women of color and working-class women. It 

acknowledges that the struggle for true equality and 

liberation is ongoing. Generously sized at 12x12” this 

calendar includes hundreds of significant dates in 

the history of suffrage and women's rights. The cost 

of $20.00 includes a generous donation to our fund 

supporting the Maryland Women of Distinction 

Award. 

 

 

Upcoming AAUW MD Policy Events 

By Erin Prangley, Co-Vice President, Policy  

The Maryland 2020 legislative session is just around 

the corner. Please mark the following dates in your 

calendar and be sure to attend! If you are interested 

in attending or helping with these events, please 

plan to participate in our monthly Maryland State 

Public Policy calls held on the first Monday of the 

month at 7pm. Conference call number is (515) 606-

5371 and access code is 740270. (Please note this is 

a new number.) 

November 23 Maryland Legislative Agenda for 

Women (MLAW) Fall Conference.  

The MLAW Fall Agenda Conference will be held on 

Saturday, November 23, 2019 at Chesapeake Arts 

Center located at 194 Hammonds Lane in Brooklyn 

Park, MD.   More details including how to purchase 

tickets, speakers, agenda, registration materials and 

sponsorship opportunities will be available soon on 

the MLAW website. To vote on the MLAW Women’s 

Legislative agenda for 2020, register for membership 

on their website at 

https://mdlegagendaforwomen.org/join-mlaw/.  

January 8, 2020- Coffee with the (Women’s) Caucus. 

AAUW will be the lead organizer once again for an 

opening day reception in Annapolis for members of 

the Women’s Caucus in Annapolis.  

January 26, 2020 - Montgomery County Commission 

for Women’s 40th Annual Women’s Legislative 

Briefing.  The purpose of the briefing is to provide 

information on legislative issues of concern to 

women and families, including bills that will be 

introduced in the upcoming sessions of the 

Maryland General Assembly and U.S. Congress. 

AAUW MD is once again a proud sponsor of this 

event. 

Please contact Erin Prangley 

erin.prangley@gmail.com or Kashay Webb 

kashaywebb814@gmail.com if you have any 

questions about AAUW MD state policy work. 

mailto:bea_dane@comcast.net
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AAUW Maryland Summer Program a 

Great Experience 

By Susan Wierman, Co-President, and Jacqueline 

Gray, Diversity Chair, AAUW MD 

How important is it for AAUW to include members 

with diverse characteristics? Why?  

The AAUW Maryland Summer Meeting explored 

dimensions of diversity—age, gender, race, ethnicity, 

economic status, sexual orientation, etc.—and the 

value of inclusion.  

During the morning, participants were immersed in 

groundbreaking 

research 

presented by 

Dr. Bruce J. 

Stewart, a 

nationally 

recognized 

expert.  Dr. 

Stewart led us 

in a dynamic 

and instructive seminar.  His use of active learning 

techniques as well as his sense of humor and ability 

to connect with individuals and draw us into his 

vision made the experience both instructive and lots 

of fun.  

Dr. Stewart helped us understand the root causes 

of cultural biases that lead to exclusion of 

certain groups of people within our society. The 

bottom line was that 1) exclusion is the heart of the 

problem, and 2) inclusion is the strategy to 

overcome it.   

Welcome people and respect and value their 

uniqueness. Why?  Diversity plus inclusion equals 

better performance. 

Important notes:  You can’t expect everyone to be 

the same.  What you can do is build connections.  

Small acts of inclusion matter.  People want to 

belong, but they also want to be their own unique 

selves.  Have compassion.  Explain your views in a 

nonthreatening way.  Build habits of inclusion. 

Going forward:  Great teams build relationships.  

Talk to each other.  Create spaces where people can 

get to know each other. 

In the afternoon, small 

group discussions 

developed ideas branches 

could put into action what 

we learned at this meeting.   

 
Gabriella Anatossian and Anna Rivera,  

students at Hood College in Frederick 

 

Group 1 – Reporter:  Kashay Webb 

• Invite diverse groups to meetings to discuss 
their oral histories (i.e., African American 
Communities). 

• Reach out to high school students to plant 
the AAUW seeds early. 

• Recruit via Facebook, chat groups. 

• Develop, print and insert branch bookmarks 
in student graduation gift bags. 

Group 2 – Reporter: Terri Massie-Burrell 

• Don’t alienate newcomers to meetings.  

• Give newcomers, potential members and guests 

a yellow mug (or any color) which will identify 

them, and they can be introduced during the 

meeting. 

• Remember disabled citizens.  Reach out to the 

Arc. 

• Perform outreach to Community Colleges. 

• Give GED scholarships. 

Group 3 – Reporter:  Dorothy Fraquelli 

• Provide space where everyone is welcome. 

• Multiply AAUW’s exposure by joining forces with 

other organizations (ex: Communities United 

Against Hate, etc.) 

• Consider programs like Project Forward Start, a 

program run by Frederick Community College 

that gives money for women going back to 

school.  AAUW Frederick gives money to this 

group. 

Group 4 – Reporter:  Bea Dane 

Kate Stevenson, Jacki Gray, Dr. Stewart & 
Susan Wierman 
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• Target the following sources for 

membership:  Empty Nesters; Retired 

people; Baby Boomers; Millennials; LGBTQA 

 

• Consider how to reach out to each group, 

who all have different needs, interests, and 

schedules. Schedule a variety of recruitment 

events, for example: Sip and Paint; 

retirement seminars, etc. 

It is AAUW Maryland’s hope that individual 

branches consider some of the suggestions 

listed above as they recruit and welcome new 

members into their organizations. 

 

A special thank you goes out to Dr. Bruce J. 

Stewart, who travelled so far to be with us to 

share his ground-breaking research and to 

stimulate further dialog that took place during 

the meeting. Thanks to the Mary Anne Williams and 

the Frederick Branch team for the wonderful food 

and hospitality that made everyone feel welcome at 

this meeting, and Mary Anne even got us dancing… 

AAUW Maryland also is grateful to Jacki Gray, AAUW 

MD Diversity Chair, for introducing the topic and 

recruiting Dr. Stewart.  Many thanks to Pat Stocker 

and Tracy Lantz, AAUW MD Program Vice President, 

for structuring the discussion groups and organizing 

the agenda for the meeting!   

Let’s take to heart the messages from this meeting 

and each find small ways to be inclusive. 

 

UPCOMING DIVERSITY & INCLUSION 

EVENTS 

By Jacqueline Gray, Diversity Chair 
AAUW Maryland 

Johns Hopkins University Diversity Leadership 
Council’s Diversity and Inclusion Conference 
Johns Hopkins University 
Baltimore, MD, Homewood Campus 
Fri, Oct 18, 2019, 7:30 AM – 4:30 PM 
For more info, go to www.hopkinsmedicine.org 

Summit On Diversity and Inclusion 
Dec 4 -5, 2019 
L’Enfant Plaza Hotel 
480 L’Enfant Plaza SW, Washington, DC 
 
I Heart Radio Baltimore Champions of Diversity Job 
Fair 
Thurs. Oct 17, 2019 from 11 AM – 2 PM 
Sheraton Baltimore North Hotel 
903 Dulaney Valley Rd, Towson, MD 
Cost: Free 
 
Diversity Job Fair 
Tue, Oct 29, 2019 from 10 AM – 1 PM 
Columbia Workforce Center 
7161 Columbia Gateway Dr, Columbia, MD 
More Info at Eventbrite 
Cost: Free 

Be Recognized as an AAUW Salary 

Negotiation Ambassador 

Work Smart is now available online — for 
free!   We’re asking every AAUW members to 
take the course and share it with 5 or more 
people you know.  That way, we can continue to 
fund the online training program in the future.  
It’s easy to register, by going to salary.aauw.org.  
And you can complete the course at your leisure.   

At the October state meeting, we will recognize 
those who have taken the training.   

Participate in the Voices of Women in 

America 

The National Association of Commissions for 
Women (NACW)  is conducting a 
national survey asking women living in the U.S. 
about their top five issues or concerns, as 
women.  We want to be sure that the voices of the 
women of Maryland are included in this survey.  The 

http://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/
https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C1CHZL_enUS736US736&ei=yv1pXbTHDM21ggfOr5jICg&q=diversity+job+fairs+2019+maryland&oq=diversity+job+fairs+2019+maryland&gs_l=psy-ab.3..33i22i29i30l3.12518.14120..14370...0.2..0.91.673.9......0....1..gws-wiz.......0i71j0i22i30.Qf40w9Y-3BE&uact=5&ibp=htl;events&rciv=evn&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjD1tjtqKzkAhUuU98KHd-2BYgQ5bwDMAF6BAgNEAE
https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C1CHZL_enUS736US736&ei=yv1pXbTHDM21ggfOr5jICg&q=diversity+job+fairs+2019+maryland&oq=diversity+job+fairs+2019+maryland&gs_l=psy-ab.3..33i22i29i30l3.12518.14120..14370...0.2..0.91.673.9......0....1..gws-wiz.......0i71j0i22i30.Qf40w9Y-3BE&uact=5&ibp=htl;events&rciv=evn&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjD1tjtqKzkAhUuU98KHd-2BYgQ5bwDMAF6BAgNEAE
https://salary.aauw.org/
http://www.nacw.org/
http://www.nacw.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSch20HrXD013CQa2mvQtdeB4xHzwNVS5ikY9j6h3mnhnOLlxg/viewform
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questionnaire is anonymous, confidential and brief - 
it takes just a few minutes to complete - and it will 
give us important information that will help us 
advocate for the needs of women and girls.   
  
Please click 
on https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSch2
0HrXD013CQa2mvQtdeB4xHzwNVS5ikY9j6h3mnhnO
Llxg/viewform and complete the survey.  Share 
the link with your friends, colleagues, associates, 
networks. Post it on your Facebook page! Let's get as 
many women from Maryland as possible to share 
their concerns.  It's quick and easy.   
  
The National Association of Commissions for Women 
is a 501(C)(3) non-profit organization representing 
the women's advisory boards and offices established 
by city, county and state governments across the 
country.  These boards/commissions/offices were 
created specifically to advise their state and local 
governments on the concerns of women in their 
jurisdictions.  You can help the Maryland 
Commission for Women do that well by completing 
the Voices of Women in America Survey.  Talk to 
us!  Take the survey! 
 
If you have any questions, contact Judith Vaughan-
Prather, Executive Director, Maryland Commission 
for Women (301.610.4524 or  
*judith.vaughan-prather@maryland.gov) 
 

Nancy Grace Roman’s Legacy Gift to 

AAUW 

 

AAUW has received the largest bequest in its history 

from the estate of Dr. Nancy Grace Roman, AAUW 

Maryland Woman of Distinction in 2016.   Dr. Roman 

was a member of the Bethesda-Chevy Chase Branch, 

an astronomer, the first woman executive at NASA, 

and the “Mother” of the Hubble Space Telescope. 

She directed that the funds be used for STEM related 

activities.  The AAUW staff is researching how best 

to use this generous bequest.    

  

Branch News 

News from Easton 

On October 2, Easton Branch AAUW is sponsoring a 

bus trip to Delaware’s Winterthur Museum, formerly 

the home of Henry Francis DuPont. The special 

exhibit currently on view, “Costuming the Crown,” 

displays forty costumes created for the first two 

seasons of the Emmy-winning Netflix series “The 

Crown.” Among the many iconic recreations are 

those of the elaborate coronation robes worn by 

Queen Elizabeth II and Prince Philip in 1952, as well 

as Elizabeth’s crown.  

The Winterthur excursion will also offer an hour-long 

curated tour of Winterthur’s main museum 

collection and a narrated tram ride through the 

extensive gardens, which feature 13 unusual “follies” 

– ranging from an Ottoman tent to a fairy cottage.  

The schedule allows ample time for a leisurely tour 

of the special exhibit and all other attractions. Casual 

lunches are available in Winterthur’s Pavilion 

restaurant, and visitors may also elect to picnic on 

the grounds.  To learn more about Winterthur, and 

the Crown exhibit, visit http://www.winterthur.org.  

The AAUW bus will leave Easton at 8:30 AM and 

return at 5 PM.  The $65 charge includes the bus ride 

and museum admission. To reserve your spot or to 

learn more, call Connie Wolfe at 808-276-8078.  Your 

payment must be received before September 15.  

News From Howard County 

On June 11th, the Howard County Branch held its 

annual Salad Super where members heard from this 

year’s scholarship winners about their education 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSch20HrXD013CQa2mvQtdeB4xHzwNVS5ikY9j6h3mnhnOLlxg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSch20HrXD013CQa2mvQtdeB4xHzwNVS5ikY9j6h3mnhnOLlxg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSch20HrXD013CQa2mvQtdeB4xHzwNVS5ikY9j6h3mnhnOLlxg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSch20HrXD013CQa2mvQtdeB4xHzwNVS5ikY9j6h3mnhnOLlxg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSch20HrXD013CQa2mvQtdeB4xHzwNVS5ikY9j6h3mnhnOLlxg/viewform
mailto:*judith.vaughan-prather@maryland.gov
http://www.winterthur.org/
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plans and career aspirations. The Branch raised 

$7,100 for eight scholarships for Howard Community 

College students, including those sponsored to the 

National Conference for College Women Student 

Leaders (NCCWSL), held at the University of 

Maryland—College Park.   

 

The Branch successfully organized and participated 

in Paint It Forward held at Pinot’s Palette in Ellicott 

City June 23 that raised $369 for educational 

scholarships. Who knew that sipping wine and 

bringing out your inner Picasso could be so fun while 

contributing to scholarship funds? Another painting 

event is planned for the winter.   

 

Plans are in the works for the Branch to hold its first 

Tea and Howard County Women of Achievement 

Awards on Sunday, October 27th at 3 pm at the 

Oakland Mills Interfaith Center in Columbia, MD. We 

will be honoring the achievements of two women:  

Nikki Highsmith Vernick, CEO of the Horizon 

Foundation that focuses on improving the health 

and wellness of Howard County residents, and Sue 

Song who has worked with Lorien Health Services to 

establish a Korean Wing in the Columbia nursing 

facility. Tickets are $25 and can be purchased from 

Debra Wade (deb_wade@yahoo.com).  

 

Frederick - Project Forward Step 

 

Project Forward Step is a counseling, information 

and referral service designed to meet the needs of 

returning adult students with special services for 

single parents and displaced homemakers. 

AAUW Frederick Branch donates funds annually to 

be used for scholarships, fees, transportation, 

childcare, or other costs in order to make it possible 

for students to continue their educations. 

The photo includes students who have received 

funds from AAUW Frederick in 2018-19. 

 

In Memory of Anne Creveling 

On June 4, 2019, AAUW Maryland 

past-president Anne Creveling died.  

In addition to serving as State 

President, she was president of the 

Charles County Branch and a 

member of the Patuxent River Branch. Her obituary 

is available at:    

https://www.legacy.com/obituaries/somdnews-

independent/obituary.aspx?n=anne-whiteford-

creveling&pid=193148274.     

 

 

 

  

mailto:deb_wade@yahoo.com
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AAUW Fall Conference 

Saturday, October 26, 2019 

Grace United Methodist Church, 5407 North Charles Street, Baltimore 21210 

 

The Urgency of Civility  

 

For thousands of years, people have struggled with staying respectful and courteous toward others. We are currently 

seeing a huge resurgence of interest in civility. Each generation comes to it anew. Triggers include road rage, the 

internet, Facebook, political polarization, texting and tweeting. And with more high-speed communication and mobile 

devices, it’s tempting to participate in conversations instantaneously, without always thinking how our comments might 

impact others. 

Our Fall conference will focus on the important and, sadly, all-too-urgent topic of civility. We will share insights on 

civility—what this concept entails and how we might go about restoring and maintaining more civil discourse and 

behavior in a respectful, functioning society. We will include such aspects as cyber-attacks and bullying.  

 

8:30  Registration & Continental Breakfast 

9:00 Welcome – Susan Wierman and Kate Stevenson, Maryland Co-Presidents; Eileen Menton, Baltimore 

AAUW President 

9:15  Civility:  Why Is This Important to AAUW? 
  Tracy Lantz, Program Chair, AAUW Maryland 

9:30 – 11:00 The Urgency of Civility:       
Daniel Buccino, Director, Johns Hopkins Civility Initiative 

 (break at approximately 10:15) 

11:00 Small Group Facilitated Discussions 

All groups will deal with the overall issue of civility responding to Mr. Buccino’s presentation and to 

our own perceptions.  Groups may choose to focus on issues of importance to them.   

 

12:00 Lunch and Networking 

1:00 Reports from Small Group Discussions:  Opportunities for our Branches and State AAUW  

 1:30 Thoughts on the Upcoming Maryland Legislative Session 
  Erin Prangley, Public Policy, AAUW Maryland 
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2:15  Program Wrap up and Next Steps 
 Tracy Lantz 

2:30 Business Meeting 

3:30  Adjourn 

 

Speaker 

Daniel L. Buccino, Director, Johns Hopkins Civility Initiative 

Daniel L. Buccino, MA, MSW is the clinical manager for the Johns Hopkins Broadway Center for Addiction, the founder 
and director of the Baltimore Psychotherapy Institute, and an advisor and trainer for the 
International Center for Clinical Excellence. 

With P.M. Forni, Mr. Buccino was a Founding Member of the Johns Hopkins Civility Initiative in 1998 
and became its Director in 2014. 

Mr. Buccino is an Assistant Professor in the Department of Psychiatry at the Johns Hopkins 
University School of Medicine, and  is Associate Professor at the Smith College School for Social Work and at the University of 

Maryland School of Social Work. 

Mr. Buccino has published, lectured, and consulted widely on issues of psychotherapy outcomes, manners and mental 
health, the ethics and etiquette of health care, and on civility in health care, the academy, and in the workplace.  

 

Hotel and Directions  

Hotel Recommendation 

 

The low demand for hotel rooms for the Fall Meeting means we could not reserve a block of rooms.  However, if you 

plan to stay over either Friday or Saturday night, we recommend the Holiday Inn Express, 1100 Cromwell Bridge Road, 

Towson, MD 2128 6. 

The hotel is newly renovated. It offers free breakfast, free Wi-Fi and has a fitness center, with outside pool.  It is located 

just off the Baltimore Beltway (695).  Current on-line prices for October 25, 2019, are approximately $128 per night, 

before taxes and fees.  Or call the hotel direct at 410-823-4410.  The General Manager is Mark Wright. 

 

Directions to Hotel 

The Holiday Inn Express is located just off 695, the Baltimore Beltway.   

From the West: Take I-70 to I-695 N to Exit 29A – Cromwell Bridge Road.  At the bottom of the ramp turn right.   At the 

next street, Gleneagles Ct, turn right, then immediately turn right into the Hotel parking lot. 
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From the South:  Non-Toll directions: Take your choice of US 29, I-95, I-295 or I-97 to I-695 N/W (you want to go to 

Towson).  Take I-695 N/W to Exit 29A – Cromwell Bridge Road.  At the bottom of the ramp turn right.   At the next street, 

Gleneagles Ct, turn right, then immediately turn right into the Hotel parking lot. 

From the East:  Non-Toll directions:  From US50/US 301, take I-97 N to I-695 W.  Take I-695 W to Exit 29A – Cromwell 

Bridge Road.  At the bottom of the ramp turn right.   At the next street, Gleneagles Ct, turn right, then immediately turn 

right into the Hotel parking lot. 

From the North:  Take your favorite route to I-695W.  Follow I-695W to Exit 29B – Loch Raven Blvd.  At the bottom of 

the ramp turn right into Cromwell Bridge Road.  Go approximately 0.3 miles then turn right onto Gleneagles Ct, turn 

right, then immediately turn right into the Hotel parking lot. 

From I-83: Take I-83 to I-695.  Take I-695 E to exit 29A – Cromwell Bridge Road.  At the bottom of the ramp turn right.   

At the next street, Gleneagles Ct, turn right, then immediately turn right into the Hotel parking lot. 

 

Directions from the Hotel to Grace United Methodist Church  

5407 N Charles St, Baltimore, MD 21210 

From the hotel parking lot, turn left onto Gleneagles Ct. then left onto Cromwell Bridge Road.  At the second traffic light, 

turn right onto Loch Raven Blvd.  Take Loch Raven Blvd approximately 3.1 miles to Northern Pkwy.  Turn right onto 

Northern Pkwy.  Go approximately 2.2 miles to a left into the Grace United Methodist Church parking lot.  If you miss the 

turn, then turn left on N/ Charles Street, then take an immediately left into the Church parking lot.   

 

Directions to Grace United Methodist Church  

5407 N Charles St, Baltimore, MD 21210 

From I-695N or I-695E: 

Take exit 23A to merge onto I-83 S toward Baltimore.  Follow I-83 to exit 10A-10B for Northern Parkway.   On the ramp, 

keep left at the fork, follow signs for Northern Pkwy E.   Use any lane to turn left onto W Northern Pkwy.  In 

approximately 1.4 miles you will cross N. Charles Street.  Take the next right into the Church parking lot.  The parking lot 

is behind the church.  

From I-95N: 

Follow I-95N to I-395.  Use the right 2 lanes to take exit 53 for Interstate 395 N toward Downtown/Inner Harbor. Follow 

I-395 for 0.9 miles then Use the right 2 lanes to turn slightly right onto W Conway St.  In approximately 0.3 miles, use the 

left 2 lanes to turn left onto Light St. Go approximately 0.2 miles then Use the right 2 lanes to turn right onto E Pratt St. 

Go another 0.2 miles and turn left onto S Gay St.  In approximately 0.4 miles, use the left lane to take the I-83 N ramp.  

Follow I-83 N to W Northern Pkwy. Take exit 10A from I-83 N onto Northern Pkwy.  In approximately 1.4 miles you will 

cross N. Charles Street.  Take the next right into the Church parking lot.  The parking lot is behind the church.  
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Register for the AAUW Maryland Fall Conference 

AAUW-MD 2019 Fall Meeting – 26 October 2019 

Grace United Methodist Church 

5407 N Charles St, Baltimore, MD 21210 

Auxiliary Hall  

 

For Early Bird Registration, checks must be postmarked by October 18, 2019  
 

Name: ________________________________________________ 

 

Address:_______________________________________________ 

 
_____________________________________________________________ 

Telephone:  ____________   E-mail:  ________________________ 

 

Name Tag Name: ________________________________________ 

    

Branch (if member): ______________________________________ 

 

State or Branch Office _____________________________________ 

 

___ Permission to share your contact information with other attendees 

 

 

$35   Registration                                                                 ___ 

$25   Student Registration                                                    ___ 

$40   Late Registration (after October 18 or at Door)          ___ 

 

Registration fee includes light breakfast, lunch and handouts 

 

Mail your check, made payable to AAUW MD, and registration form to Janet Moses, 21 Theo 

Lane, Towson, MD 21204-2751.   Mail before October 18, 2019.  

 

Want to register on-line/pay by credit card?  Log on to https://www.eventbrite.com/e/aauw-

maryland-2019-fall-meeting-registration-70700728783?aff=ebdssbdestsearch for an online 

registration fee of $39 

 

On-site registration opens at 8:30 AM.  The Program begins at 9 AM.  

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/aauw-maryland-2019-fall-meeting-registration-70700728783?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/aauw-maryland-2019-fall-meeting-registration-70700728783?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
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The Marylander 

AAUW Maryland 

1343 Andre Street 

Baltimore, MD 21230 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Calendar 
 
October 26, 2019 – Fall Meeting, Baltimore, MD 
 
December 1, 2019 – Marylander Deadline 
 
January 2020 – Winter Board Meeting Call 
 
March 21, 2020 – State Convention, Annapolis, MD 
 
Our Mission: To advance gender equity for women 
and girls through research, education, and advocacy. 
 
Our Vision:  Equity for all. 
 
In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks an 
inclusive membership, workforce, leadership team, 
and board of directors. There shall be no barriers to 
full participation in this organization on the basis of 
age, disability, ethnicity, gender, gender identity, 
geographical location, national origin, race, religious 
beliefs, sexual orientation, or socioeconomic status. 
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